
 

March 2015 
 
 

Dear Parents 
Year 4 Ironbridge - Coalbrookdale 

 
This year the Year 4 residential will be taking place at the YHA Ironbridge - Coalbrookdale. 
 
The visit will take place on the Wednesday 10

th
 June & returning on Thursday 11

th
 June at approximately 

3.30pm. 
 
The children will be visiting various educational sites in Ironbridge e.g. Enginuity and Blists Hill 
 
The cost of the trip will be £65.00 which includes all travel, food (full board), activities (Blists Hill and Enginuity) 
and lodging.   We have tried to keep the cost to a minimum but there has been a slight increase due to 
admission prices and YHA costs. 
 
 It is expected that all year 4 children will attend.  A non-refundable deposit of £30 will be due by Friday 30

th
 April 

2015 and the remainder by Friday 15
th
 May – we are very flexible in how you pay as we can set up payment so 

you can pay weekly/monthly/all in one go.   
 
Please do not hesitate to have a word with me if you unable to meet these payments. 
 
We will be holding a meeting for children and parents on Thursday 23

rd
 April at 3.30pm (it will last approximately 

30 minutes) to tell you more about the visit.  Please indicate on the slip below if you are able to come to the 
meeting and if your child is interested in coming on this trip. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Sue Aston 
Head Teacher 
8888888888888888888888888888888888888888888888888 

Year 4 Ironbridge - Coalbrookdale  
 

My child 88888888888888888..          
 
My child will be attending the residential on 10

th
 & 11

th
 June 20158888 

 
I can / cannot attend the meeting on Thursday 23

rd
 April 2015. 

 
Please provide me with information888. 
 
Signed88888888888888888..                           Date8888888888888888. 
 
Class Teacher88888888888888.. 

 


